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Correspondence 
I read your January issue. I am 

chairperson of the Learning Resource 
Committee and am interested in sug­
gesting additions to our library. After 
reading "A Health Lawyers View" and 
discovering this author on your edito­
rial advisory board, I promptly placed 
the issue in my circular file! 

Any person who has such a demean­
ing attitude toward the profession of 
nursing is totally unworthy of par­
ticipating in this capacity. To state in 
1980 that nurses should welcome what­
ever medicine finds burdensome and 
that the profession of nursing should 
not be autonomous and self-directing 
belongs to the Stone Age! 

I shall exert personal effort to keep 
this publication out of our library until 
a more enlightened and current view­
point of nursing is incorporated in your 
publication. Hasn't nursing taken 
enough abuse from Nathan Hershey? 

The Editors respond: We think you mis­
read Hershey, and are sure that you 
misunderstand professionalism: it is 
promoted not by mindless censorship, 
but by the open discussion of important 
issues. Your editors are pleased to have 
Professor Hershey as a participant in 
this discussion. 

To Contributors 
Nursing Law & Ethics welcomes 

letters and original manuscripts on cur­
rent or emerging issues in nursing prac­
tice that have a major legal or ethical 
component. Letters should be less than 
300 words and indicate whether or not 
the name of the writer may be pub­
lished with the letter. Original articles 
should be between 1200 and 1500 words 
in length. 

Manuscripts or letters should be 
submitted in duplicate in typewritten 
form double spaced. Letters to Dear 
Mary may be handwritten. All inquiries 
should be addressed to Co-Editor Jane 
Greenlaw, Nursing Law & Ethics, 441 
Claybourne Rd., Rochester, NY 14618. 
Telephone: (716) 473-4843. 

Nursing Law & Ethics is published 10 
times a year by the American Society 
of Law & Medicine, 520 Common­
wealth Avenue, Boston, MA 02215. 
Copyrightc 1980. No portion of this 
publication may be reproduced without 
permission in writing from the pub­
lisher. 

The views and opinions expressed in 
Nursing Law & Ethics are those of the 
authors and do not necessarily repre­
sent the views and opinions of the 
American Society of Law & Medicine. 

Announcement 

The Editors are pleased to announce 
the addition of Lisa Newton, Ph.D., 
to the Editorial Advisory Board of 
Nursing Law & Ethics. Dr. Newton is 
Professor of Philosophy at Fairfield 
University, Fairfield, Connecticut, and 
is known for her writings on nursing 
ethics. 

Subscription 
Information 

Regular subscriptions are $30 for 
1980. Students enrolled in accredited 
nursing programs are eligible for the 
student subscription rate of $17.50 for 
1980. 

For institutions and schools inter­
ested in distributing Nursing Law & 
Ethics to their staff or students on a 
regular basis, a special institutional 
subscription rate of $10 per copy is 
available for bulk shipments of between 
25 and 100 copies of Nursing Law & 
Ethics to the same address. 

For further information or to enter 
your subscription, please write: Nurs­
ing Law & Ethics, American Society of 
Law & Medicine, 520 Commonwealth 
Avenue, Boston, MA 02215. 

Veronica O Day, R.N. 
Pace University 
Pleasantville, N.Y. 
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